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Government of India 
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Jor Bagh Road, Aliganj 

New Dplhi-l100 03 
Dated: IrlYVIay, 2019 

To 
The Principal Secretary (Forests), 
Government of Odisha, 
Bhubaneswar. 

Sub: Diversion of balance forest land of 11.006 ha (safety Zone — 9.778 ha and area for public purpose —
1.228 ha) excluding 177.517 ha of already diverted forest land out of total forest land of 188.523 ha 
within the applied mining lease area of 188.523 ha for Iron, Manganese and Bauxite Mining in village 
Kalmang, Jaldihi, Sidimba and Tantigram (KJST) under Koira Tehsil of Sundargarh District by Sri 
Prabodh Mohanty, Legal heir of Late S. N. Mohanty. 

Sir, 

deposits along with documentary evidence for admissible amount to this Ministry for further consideration of the 
I am directed to refer to this Ministry's letter of even no. dated 02.05.2019 requested to clarify about NPV 

proposal. 

2. 	It is further informed that the details of funds provided by the DFO, Bonai Division, Government of Odisha 
vide his Memo No. 3026/6F-(MG) dated 25.04.2019 forwarded Lo CAMPA for confirmation of funds deposited in 
account of CAMPA. But CAMPA Office did noc confir m the fund details with the following observation: 

(i) The particulars (viz. DD/Cheque/RTGS (UTR)/ NEFT number) of the amount of Rs.5,16,53,705/-
representing part payment of Net Present Value has not been mentioned in the prescribed proforma; 

(ii) Union Bank of India, Sunder Nagar, New Delhi has reported that the remittance of Rs.56,79,233/-
dated 21.05.2010 towards Royalty of tree as mentioned in the proforma has not been received in A/c 
No.344901010070128; and 

(iii) The UTR number of the remittance of Rs.43,36,029/- towards part payment of Regional Wildlife 
Management Plan as mentioned in col. 10 of the proforma is incomplete. 

In view of above, the State Government is requested to clarify the above points, in addition to the clarification 
as sought vide this Ministry's letter dated 02.05.2019 regarding NPV deposits, to this Ministry for further 
consideration of the proposal. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Sandeep 'firma) 
Assistant Inspector General of Forests (FC) 
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